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Dear Mr. Sosner,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for sharing your Stan the
Fireman program with the children at our school. They thoroughly enjoyed your
visit. Your enthusiasm during your interactive presentation certainly assisted in
capturing the children’s attention and vour delivery of the very important fire
safety message you shared was great. Obviously, the ride in your shiny red fire
truck was the highlight of the visit and 1 appreciate you taking the time to make
sure each child spent ample time taking a trip around our parking lot.

We also greatly appreciate the time you spent with us during our annual Harvest
Festival. You certainly helped to make the day extra special for all of the children.
We look forward to having you visit our school again in the near future!

, Sincerely,
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